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13/12/2024  09:36:042024/5306/P OBJ B. Bennett Dear Gary Wong

I am writing to object to this proposal. The proposed bulky extension would take away light from neighbouring 

properties and remove garden and open area to future residents and wildlife. The style of the proposed 

extension is incongruous with this Camden conservation area 19th century building with a proposed very large 

UPVC window/doors and large block structure, and does not fit in with the sweep of surrounding traditional 

buildings which have been retained well. It would set a dangerous precedent to further damage the rears of 

surviving buildings in this historic conservation area.
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